
 
Thank you!  

Our Yard Sale and 
BBQ were a huge 
success! 
The Home and School Committee would 
like to thank everyone who supported our 
Yard Sale and BBQ. We were able to raise 
C$ 962.98  . We will be able to help the 
school in so many ways.
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WE NEED YOU! 
Come to H&S. Be a 
volunteer and help 
us to keep helping 
Townsview School.   

THE H&S WISHES A 
SAFE AND GREAT 
SUMMER TO EVERYONE!  

Contact us: 

Email: 
homeschooltownsvi
ew@gmail.com 

Facebook page: 
Townsview Home 
and School 
Association. 

WE RAISED C$ 
2,363.34 IN TOTAL 

THIS YEAR.
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WE WERE ABLE TO 
HELP TOWNSVIEW 

SCHOOL IN SO MANY 
WAYS! 
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2 SPIN BIKES FOR THE 

CLASSROOMS  
C$300 DONATION FOR THE 
RESOURCES AND MORE
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